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Dear Mr. Rosenthal,
 
We would like to inform you that for Telavi project under SDP:

(i) no civil works has been executed during the reporting period;
(ii) there are no complaints/grievances received during the reporting period; and
(iv) any other information on environment, health and safety during the reporting period.
 
Sincerely,

Aleksandre Tevdoradze

Director of UWSCG 
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